
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2020-2021 Supply List 

       Cycle I-Year I 
 

➢ 12 Pencils (Sharpened)  

➢ 3 Erasers                          

➢ 1 Box of wide markers (Box of 8 minimum)  

➢ 2 Black Sharpies 

➢ 2 Glue sticks (Large – 40g)  

➢ 4 Black Dry-Erase markers   

➢ 10 Duo-Tangs (1 green/ 2 blue/ 3 Yellow/  

2 Orange/1 Grey/1 White) 

 

 

➢ 1 Zipped 2-inch binder with pockets 

➢ 1 Book bag and a Lunch bag 

➢ 1 Large pencil case (No Plastic Kits) 

➢ 1 Good quality sharpener with dispenser 

➢ 1 Pair of indoor Shoes 

➢ 2 Yellow Highlighters 

➢ 1 Pair of good cutting scissors 

➢ 1 Package of 24 pencil crayons 

 

 

 
 

❖ Please replenish these items as they are needed throughout the year. It is possible to 

purchase extra items in August, when items are on sale and keep them at home until 
they are needed.  

 

❖ Label all books with your child’s name. 

❖ Label all their pencils, etc. 
❖ Label their gym clothes.  

 

                     
                    $10.00              $10.00 
  
    
Please turn over for Important School Fee Information 
 



 
 
 

 

PLEASE NOTE THAT A FEE WILL BE COLLECTED AT 

THE  

BEGINNING OF THE SCHOOL YEAR FOR THE 

FOLLOWING: 

 

 
 Supervision Fee                                              $ 90.00 

 Photocopies                                                                 $ 30.00 
(FSL $15.00, ELA $6.00, Math $9.00)                                             

 Math Workbook                                                     $ 17.00  

 Phonics Workbook        $19.00 

                         TOTAL:    $156.00            

   

 

➢ We ask that parents send in their payment to their child’s  

homeroom teacher, once the school year has started.  

 

➢ For parents choosing a payment plan, the first instalment of   

($90.00) will be due on Open House evening, and the 

 second ($66.00) will be due on the evening of the first 

Parent-Teacher interview session.  

➢ Should you not be able to meet the above arrangements and 

need to make a payment plan, please contact the office.   

 

(Exact dates will be confirmed to you by newsletter). 

 
 Feel free to visit our web-site: 

➢ http://heroesmemorial.etsb.qc.ca 
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